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Tuesday 16th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you to all those who took part in the recent parent survey.  We have reviewed the results and would 
like to share with you some key successes and key ways forward. 

 
This year, these are some of the things you told us we are doing well: 

 Your children feel happy and safe at St George’s;  
 There are a wide range of subjects and we let you know what the children are going to learn during 

the year; 
 The children can take part in clubs and activities in school 

 
This year, these are the things you would like to see improve: 

 You would like your voices to be heard and have greater influence in your children’s education 
o Aimee is holding drop-ins in the Family Room every Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday; 

pop in to share your ideas and work with other parents on events and ideas. 
o We will be holding an election for parent governors this term; put your name down to join our 

Local Governing Body and make your contribution to school life. 
 My child has been bullied and the school dealt with the bullying quickly and effectively. 

o Where concerns are raised about bullying we will ensure that we get back in touch with 
parents to let them know what we have done in response to their concerns  within 24 hours; 

o We will follow up with parents and children over the following weeks to ensure that the issue 
is not ongoing 

 The school supports my child’s wider development 
o We will share the parent portal log in for the Jigsaw programme which we use to teach 

children personal, social, health and economic education (PSHE) so that all parents can find 
out what their children will be learning. 

o We will be holding a range of parent workshops to help you become involved in supporting 
your child’s learning. 

 
As a school we are continually wanting to improve, this is why your feedback is so important to us.  We will 
update you on the progress we are making and invite you to give us more feedback at a later date. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

 

Louise Oddy 
Headteacher 
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